

Outwood Academy Shafton

Engine Lane, Shafton, Barnsley, S72 8RE

Tel: +44(0)1226 717730 Fax: +44(0)1226 781999

Web: www.shafton.outwood.com Email: enquiries@shafton.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Alison McQueen

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 10: Covid-19 testing

We are looking forward to welcoming Y10 back into the Academy on Monday 17 January and it is our intention to offer Covid-19 testing to them at various points on their first day back.

We are writing to you now to ask that you give permission for us to perform a Covid-19 test on your child. We are planning to undertake this testing on Monday 17 January 2022.

In order to give us permission (or not) we are asking that you complete our Google form by entering the link below into the search browser on your phone or computer. Please complete the form fully and then click 'submit' and we will receive your response straightaway. If you completed this consent form earlier this month, there is no need for you to submit it again.

Consent Form Link

Our plan is to offer testing to students following the testing schedule below:

Surname Beginning with	Time Slot
A - E	08:30
F-J	08:45
K-0	09:00
P-S	09:15
T - Z	09:30

Students should arrive for testing via their normal entrance into the academy at the times listed on the schedule. Students should arrive to the academy in their normal school uniform and fully equipped for the day. Should your child receive a positive outcome from a test, we will make contact with you for your child to return home to begin their isolation period.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Jane Goldthorpe Business Manager